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Hi Thete,

I wish to voice my views on the excessive toll charges and limited transpott available in the
north western suburbs of Sydney.

I work in mascot and live in Baulkham hills. I recently moved here as it is closer to family and
friends and more affordable housing to where I was previously living. The cost of tolls in
comparison to other areas is unfair.

In addition, the fact there is no train line adds to the problem as many people who might
otherwise catch a train are forced into their cars.

At this point I have to consider alternative employment for these reasons.
Why can’t we have a cash back system in place for the M2 at least??.

Regards
Inger Jacob




